
OFFICE OF CHIEF OF POLICE 
JON M. REITHER 

PACIFIC GROVE POLICE DEPARTMENT 
580 PINE AVENUE 

PACIFIC GROVE, CALIFORNIA 93950 

March 17, 1996 

Pt Pinos Lighthouse 
100 Asilomar Blvd 
Pacific Grove Ca 93950 

Dear : 

This letter is to advise you that this Department has on record an 
excessive number of false burglar alarms received from your 
due to error or malfunction. This is in violation of City of 
Pacific Grove Municipal Code 11.62.020. 

If false alarms should continue after this notification you will 
be subject to a penalty of $30.00 for the first false alarm, 
$60.00 for a second false alarm, and $80.00 for the third and 
subsequent false alarms. 

Alarm fees are set by City Resolution #6175 effective July 1, 1992 

If you have any questions, or a particular alarm problem, please 
contact this Department. 

Sincerely yours, 

Jon M. Reither 
Chief of Police 
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